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Cahill, Christopher

From: Kroll, Erich

Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 1:22 PM

To: Cabhill, Christopher

Subject: RE: P08-00423, APN 027-120-063, Inglewood Village

Chris,

One Condition:

“Applicant is to submit a Final/Parcel Map to the Department of Public Works for review and approval by the County
Surveyor. The applicant is to pay the map checking fee as established by resolution of the Napa County Board of
Supervisors in effect at the time of submittal of the map. *

Erich

From: Cahill, Christopher

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 1:09 PM

To: Kroll, Erich

Subject: RE: P08-00493, APN 027-120-063, Inglewood Village

Hey Erich,

Anpamaria just got me a comment memo on Inglewood Village (PO8-00493), so it looks like we're goad as far as
water is concerned. When you have a chance, could you send over the other DPW comments/conditions? {No hig
rush on it say by end of next week???)

Cheers,

Chris

From: Kroll, Erich
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2008 9:11 AM

To: Cahill, Christopher

Subject: P08-00493, APN 027-120-063, Inglewood Village

Chris,

Just received comments back for Anna Martinez regarding groundwater issues, and she is requesting a new
Phase | Water Availability study and responses to the following questions:

1)  How much water is needed for the project as proposed?
2) How much will be well water?
3) s there a will serve letter from mutual water company?

Public Works conditions are complete pending completion of the Phase | water study.

Erich Kroli, P.E., CPESC

county of napa | supervising enginzer
1195 third street, suite 2011 napa, ca | 94569
ph 707.299.1755 | fax 707.299 4179
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